
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
November 11, 1998 
 
Members present: N. Bristow, A. Butcher, T. Cooney, C Hale, J. Hanson, K. A. Miller, K. 
Rousslang 
 
The meeting began at 3:00 p.m. 
 
The minutes were approved with minor corrections. 
 
The committee resumed and completed its discussion of the statement on procedures and criteria 
for evaluation from the Geology Department. 
 
With time running out, committee members distributed reading material for the next meeting, and 
the meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Nancy Bristow 
 
 


